
August 27, 198

Ms. P. Elarionoff, Church Clerk
First Baptist Church of Waimea
l?O.Box 1257
Kamuela, HI 96743

Dear Ms. Elarionoff:

Special Permit No. 539 (82,11,)
First Baptist Church of Waimea
TMK: 6-4-10:126

This is to acknowledge receipt of your undated letter
received on August 19, 1985, requesting that the subject
Special l?ermit be cancelled.

By way of this letter, we are hereby nullifying Special
l?ermit No. 539. We will also forward a copy of your letter
to the Building Division of the Department of l?ublic Works so
that the building permit could also be nullified.

Should you have any questions regarding this
please contact this office.

Sincerely,

Albert Lono Lyman
Planning Director

BN:lv

cc: Building Division wiatt.
Planning Commission wiatt.

gbailado
Text Box
TMK should be 6-4-01:126




